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Tour Bright Horizons® at First Stamford Place 

on March 27! 

 

Book your in-person visit to learn about our curriculum, industry-

leading COVID-19 protocols, and welcoming environment where 

kids can still be kids.  

To ensure everyone’s safety, we’ll conduct a health screening and 

temperature check upon your arrival. Please note that masks are 

required and only one member of your household is permitted to 

attend. Tours will last approximately 20 minutes. 

Visit bit.ly/BHVisitDay to select your desired time slot, and 

we’ll email you to confirm your tour. We can’t wait to meet 

you! 

 

 

Bright Horizons at First Stamford Place 
300 First Stamford Place, Stamford, CT 06902 
203-323-1972 | stam@brighthorizons.com 
brighthorizons.com/stamford 
facebook.com/BHFirstStamfordPlace 

Saturday,  

March 27, 2021 

 
9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 

Book your visit! 

While at your visit, ask us how to receive $150 off your registration fee, 

plus risk-free cancellation! 

http://bit.ly/BHVisitDay
http://bit.ly/BHVisitDay

